

Dave Wepking
Director of Public Works
Department of Public Works
414.302.8888
dwepking@westalliswi.gov

MEMORANDUM

TO:

Gary Barczak, Chair, Board of Public Works

Vincent Vitale, First District Eric Euteneier, Second District Thomas G. Lajsic, Fourth District Rosalie Reinke, Fifth District

FROM:

Dave Wepking, Director of Public Works

DATE:

August 1, 2018

RE:

Communication from the Director of Public Works regarding Fleet Audit

Attached, please find for your review the final fleet audit report as prepared by Schenck on August 23, 2016, October 7, 2016 and again most recently revised on July 23, 2018. Multiple revisions were made to adjust for personnel changes within Schenck and to clarify the provided information by the City.

Within the attached report, the Department of Public Works will provide a response to the recommendations made in the near future.

Any questions or concerns can be directed to my attention.

h:\my documents\res-ord\fleet audit cover memo to PWC